
The Town of Plaistow is looking for enthusiastic residents interested in helping to plan events 
for the Town of Plaistow. Individuals will work with the Selectmen Secretary to coordinate and 

organize these events.  Assistance would be greatly appreciated to help put on these yearly 
events on. Events are 9/11 Ceremony, Veterans Day Ceremony and Memorial Day Ceremonies. 

We welcome new ideas to help memorialize and honor those we remember and celebrate. 
Please contact Beth Hossack (603-382-5200 ext. 266) at Town Hall if you are interested. 

 


